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As a healthcare worker in the Salem Health Emergency Department, I have been on 

the receiving end of multiple instances of abuse at work. I am in support of this bill. 

However, it is important to take disabled or developmentally delayed individuals into 

consideration. I do not think it would be appropriate to criminalize that community. 


